
I’m writing to strongly oppose SB 2199 which is transphobic and essentially erases trans people 
from the century code in North Dakota. It also wrongly penalizes any organization that uses 
trans students’ correct gender pronouns. We need to support trans people and their families not 
make their lives more difficult than they already are. Please choose compassion and love over 
hate and misinformation. 


